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From: Licensing Staff
Subject: Submission No 104 Giulia Vilone

From:

Sent: 26 August 2015 12:25

To: Licensing Staff

Subject: Submission Re: DAS application by Dublin Port Company

Licencing | Environmental Protection Agency licensing@epa.ie

| write to you to express my concern and opposition at the recent proposal of Dublin Port to undertake a dredging

project that will see 9.7 million tonnes of dredge waste into Dublin Bay.

The protection of the natural environment and the life system of the Dublin bay must be a priority of the Irish
government because it represents a precious asset for the economy of the capital. Many Dubliners live on the
natural resources provided by the bay: fishermen, divers, acquatic sport centres, etc. Destroying the Dublin Bay
might represent a huge disaster from both the naturalistic and economical}‘%bints of view. And Dublin will loose one

of its mort important strenghts. &
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